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The Town of Cobourg would like to advise residents that 
all municipal offices will be closed on Friday, April 7, 
2023 (Good Friday). Cobourg Transit will not be running 
conventional or specialized bus services on Friday, April 7.

Municipal Offices Closed on Friday, April 7

Starting on Monday, April 10, 2023, Cobourg Transit will 
operate until 9 p.m. on Mondays through Fridays  
(instead of the current 7:45 p.m.). 
Visit Cobourg.ca/rides to learn more.

Transit Hours Return to 9 p.m. on Weekdays

The Town is inviting proposals from consultants to develop a 
Strategic Plan for the Council Term 2022-2026. The Strategic 
Plan shall serve as a guiding document for senior staff and 
Council.  Closing date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023, at 2 p.m. 
Visit Cobourg.ca/bidstenders for more information.

Request for Quotation Issued for Strategic Planning


